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The Professional Practice Division (PPD) reports the following activity for the period May, 2003 
through October, 2003: 
 
• Expanded PPD website to include the Licensure Committee and Standards Committee. 
• Email to membership regarding the additional information available through the Licensure 

Committee website. 
• Licensing presentation provided at Potomac Region’s GeoTech 2003, and 2-hour licensing 

panel discussion to the Central Region in Rolla, MO (K. Schuckman). 
• Participation in several meetings with the Virginia Department of Professional and 

Occupational Regulation regarding licensing in Virginia. 
• Addressed questions/issues from membership regarding licensing, certification, and non-

compete clauses. 
• Participated in developing the “Division Operating Procedures” document for ASPRS 

divisions. 
 
 
Licensure Committee Activity: 
Committee Chair- Doug Fuller 
 
• Added the following items to the Licensure Committee website: 
 Licensing guidelines (in .ppt and .pdf formats) 
 Link to site containing links to all state regulatory boards 
 Link to application and information for South Carolina license 
 Regional licensing activity reports from Fall 2002 and Spring 2003 conferences 
 
 
Standards Committee Activity: 
Committee Chair- Gary Higgs 
 
• INCITS L1- researched and developed proposal for ASPRS membership in INCITS L1.  

Proposal, background information, and funding request submitted in October for Excom and 
Board review in Charleston. 
INCITS L1 meeting attended in May by ASPRS VP, Karen Schuckman, to obtain 
information regarding the committee and membership. 

• Development of “Standards Guidelines and Best Practices”- document in draft version. 
• Development of “Standards Committee Procedures”- document in draft version. 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:  John R. Simmers, Director - Professional Practice Division 


